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From: David Stead <dstead@langdonfarms.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 1:59 PM

To: City Recorder

Subject: Proposed Aurgra State Airport Extension

Members of the Wilsonville City Council,

I am writing in support of the proposed Aurora State Airport Runway Extension on behalf of 125 people employed at
Langdon Farms Golf Club.

While many ‘spins’ have been put on the purpose of extending the runway, for us it is simply a safety concern. Our
employees and customers are impacted by the incoming and outgoing flights more than anyone else. We believe that
expanding the runway will allow for safer take offs and landings providing much needed safety to those who work and
play daily in such a dangerous path.

Also, the many employees of Langdon Farms Golf Club heavily depend on the commuters moving through the airport
daily. This vibrant commerce provides valuable income for their families; many of whom live in Wilsonville. Blocking
this expansion would have a terrible impact on us.

You have a duty to equally represent the wishes of your constituents whether or not you agree personally. Again, the
employees at Langdon Farms Golf Club are in favor of the Aurora State Airport Runway Extension.

Respectfully,

David Stead

General Manager

Langdon Farms Golf Club
PH 503 678-4722
dstead@langdonfarms.com



